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Reince Priebus

Republican National Committee
310 First Street, SE
Washington, DC 20003

Dear Mr. Priebus:

On behalf of the members of People For the American Way, I am writing to urge you to cancel
the upcoming trip to Israel for Republican National Committee members organized by activist
David Lane and paid for by the American Family Association.

Although we have no objection to RNC members travelling to Israel, we urge you not to
collaborate with those who are funding and coordinating this trip. The American Family
Association and Mr. Lane have made it clear that they view the Republican Party as a vehicle for
ensuring that the U.S. government is operated by and for conservative Christians, at the expense
of those of other faiths and no faith, and those Christians who do not share their particular beliefs.

Mr. Lane insists that the separation of church and state is a “fabricated whopper” meant to stop
“Christian America — the moral majority — from imposing moral government on pagan public
schools, pagan higher learning and pagan media” and has said that his “long-term strategy” is to
place the Bible as “the principle [sic] textbook™ in American public schools. Mr. Lane has also
warned that an openly gay speaker at President Obama’s inauguration would provoke God to
allow car bombings in major American cities.

The American Family Association also holds troubling views about the role of religion in
American government and regularly promotes false smears against LGBT people. Although the
AFA recently sought to distance itself from its own inflammatory spokesman, Bryan Fischer, it
continues to offer him a prominent platform on its radio network, American Family Radio. And
AFA still employs as its governmental affairs director Sandy Rios, who along with other radical
statements, has warned that “powerful Jewish forces” are using groups like the American Civil
Liberties Union to destroy America and just this week mocked the notion that “God is fond of
atheist Jews who occupy the land in Israel.”

The American Family Association and David Lane have every right to promote these extreme
views. However, it is troubling that a major political party is lending them legitimacy. I invite you
to read more about the AFA and David Lane at People For the American Way’s Right Wing
Watch blog (www.rightwingwatch.org) and urge you to rethink your decision to collaborate with
these groups.

Sincegely,

Michael Keegan
President
People For the American Way
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